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Comments: Against Holland Lake Lodge expansion.  Currently  this is a Forest Service Lease.  Forest Service

property is owned by the American public. Increasing units on this small lake will only contribute to increased

pollution and wildlife habitat disruptions. Most Montanans would not be able to enjoy this pristine lake as we

know it today. Allowing a large company to come in increase the unit amount add a restaurant would only allow

most wealthy persons to enjoy it. In this area is also a trail head into the Bob Marshall Wilderness. Many

Montanans that utilize this trailhead.  Increase use by this companies guests is a fear many have. This would

also impact the current trails lakes streams and wildlife. This proposed increase in Lodge size to to large for this

area. Montana needs to remain Montana. Private lands have been purchased and companies put up large

lodges.  This is public land on a Forest Service lease that belongs to all of the people. It should not be developed

and that is exactly what this company is proposing to do. Keep the current Lodge size for the current Forest

Service Lease or remove the Lodge and do away with the lease   Leave Montana Montana!


